
St Finbar’s Primary School  
Levy Street, Glenbrook 2773 

P: 4724 3600 
Email: stfinbars@parra.catholic.edu.au 

 Website: ​www.stfinbarsglenbrook.catholic.edu.au 
 

 
Year 3 Special food day 

Dear Year 3 Parents,  
 

We will be responsible for running the canteen on Friday 29​th​ June. 
 

HELP NEEDED 
 

If you can help on the day, could you please let Michelle Good or Jody Cremona                
know prior to the day.  You will need to be available from approximately 10am to 2:30pm.  

 
Can you provide a snack for Morning Tea ?  
All families are asked to provide a plate of food that we can sell for Morning Tea, and                  

Lunch, if we have leftovers.  
 
We ask that you avoid any snacks that are difficult to serve, difficult for the children                

to eat and most importantly, ​please avoid any items that have nuts in them​ .  
 
If you are unable to bake something, it is OK to send in something that has been                 

store bought.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Vegemite Saos Cupcakes Biscuits Small Jelly Cups 
Fruit Kebabs Honey Joys Slices 
 
Containers 
Please make sure that any containers that you send in are clearly marked with a               

name so that we can return them at the end of the day.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Michelle (0418 299 478) and Jody 
 

http://www.stfinbarsglenbrook.catholic.edu.au/

